Lt. Governor

Director

Governor

11/04/2019

Jessica Fuller 301 2nd ST S Humboldt, IA 50548

Dear Child Care Provider:

This letter is in regard to the 08/23/2019 Pre-Inspection visit of your Residence in which you are seeking child development home registration. You are not a participant in the voluntary Quality Rating and Improvement System. You were determined to be in compliance with all mandated regulatory requirements of a Registered Child Development Home, as outlined in Iowa Code Chapter 237A and Iowa Administrative Rules Chapter 441--110. Thank you for the valuable service provided to working families in Iowa.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 515-573-1640 or email me at jduffy1@dhs.state.ia.us.
Sincerely,

Joan Duffy Social Worker II